
Nursery News Spring 2025 
 

 

Our new sensory room  

You may spot some Tapestry observations featuring our new school sensory 

space located in the main school. We will be using it over the coming weeks and 

months as an additional calm space.  

 

Staffing updates 

We welcome to Deanne to our team from this week, Deanne will be a member of our bank 

staff team supporting us throughout the summer term. 

A huge well done to Ellie who graduated this week from her teaching and learning degree. 

Katie has just started her level 5 leadership qualification alongside her deputy nursery 

manager role  

 

Our learning this half- term  

This half term we will be exploring ‘Fantastic food’ across the nursery; we will be exploring where 

food comes from, tasting a range of foods from around the world and exploring how we keep our 

bodies healthy. We will be focusing on our teeth and looking after them. 

 

Hot lunches this half term 

We are really excited to now be able to offer hot lunches all-year round for those who wish to order 

them. Our April half term menu will follow shortly via Tapestry memos.  

 

Thank-you to our local Wassailers  

We are incredibly grateful to our local Wassailers for a very generous donation of £400 to our nursery 

for play resources. We have purchased water wheels, a new farm, pirates along with lots of craft 

supplies. Photos of us exploring all of our new deliveries will follow shortly. 

 

Forest school is back  

Sessions in our on-site Orchard will start, for some children, aged two and above from late April on 

Friday mornings with Katie. Initially this will be a small group of 8 children with a Friday booking, later 

in the summer term an additional session will be added on a different day. Children attending will 

receive a Tapestry notification with further details. 


